

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

OFFICE OF PROFESSIONAL LICENSURE AND CERTIFICATION

BOARD OF VETERINARY MEDICINE

7 EAGLE SQUARE, CONCORD, NH 03301-4980 Telephone: 603-271-2152 TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964 www.oplc.nh.gov

STANDING ORDER

VET 402 CONTINUING EDUCATION EXTENSION REQUESTS

Continuous processing of requests for extension to complete Continuing Education requirements necessitates approval between the December board meeting and December 31, 2023. To accommodate requests submitted after December 20, 2023 and no later than December 31, 2023, the Board hereby issues the following Standing Order.

By Motion and Approval of the Board:

The Board hereby authorizes the Office of Professional Licensure (OPLC) and its staff to review and approve extension requests after consulting with the Board Chair. Requests must comply with Vet 402.

This Standing Order shall expire on January 1, 2024.

Date: December 20, 2023

Winifred Krogman, DVM

Board Chair

Board of Veterinary Medicine